
BERGEN COUNTY MOMS, LLC 

Privacy Policy 2024 

At Bergen County Moms, we respect and value your trust and we are 

committed to protecting your personal information because your privacy is 

very important to us.  We have implemented this policy to inform you of all the 

information we collect from you and how we use that information, to give you 

peace of mind.  

 

1. Acceptance 

By entering your email to sign up for our newsletter, giveaway, gift guide and 

using our Web site, you signify that you agree to this Privacy Policy. If you do 

not agree to this policy, you should not receive our newsletter or use our Web 

site.  

 

2. Personal Information 

To receive up-to-date information on our features, giveaways, deals and 

events, we need your email address to send you emails featuring Bergen 

County Moms newsletter. In the future, we might ask for your name and full 

address if we do a specific mailing for an event.  

 

Bergen County Moms DOES NOT collect any other personal information that 

you do not expressly provide.  Bergen County Moms will not sell, rent or 

otherwise disclose your personally identifiable information to any third party, 

UNLESS we host a Giveaway contest in which YOU enter your email which is 

ONLY shared with our Giveaway client for the purpose of the contest or special 

offering. 

 

3.  Bergen County Moms Emails  

If you do not want us to send you our Bergen County Moms newsletter after 

you have submitted your email via our website to join email list, giveaway 

contest or gift guide, simply click the “unsubscribe” button and we will remove 

you from our mailing list and not send you any more promotional e-mails 

without your permission.  

 

4. Our “Partners” or “Sponsors” 

Our site may link to other Web sites, but we are not responsible for how others 

use personally identifiable information.  Please consult those sites’ privacy 

policies to determine how they treat user information. 

 

5. Modification 

We reserve the right to modify this Privacy Policy at any time without notice. If 

we change our privacy practices, we will prominently post the changes on this 



page so that you can be advised as to what information we collect, how we 

use it and under what circumstances we share it. If we are going to use or 

share your personally identifiable information that we collected before the 

change in a manner that is materially different from our practices as disclosed 

at the time of collection, we will notify you by the email address we have on 

record and provide you with a choice as to whether or not we use or share 

your information in this materially different manner. Otherwise, your continued 

use of our site following the posting of changes will mean you accept those 

changes.  

 

6. Contacting Us 

If you want to contact Bergen County Moms with any questions, or comments, 

please email us at hello@Bergencountymoms.com.  
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143 East Ridgewood Avenue 

#542 

Ridgewood, NJ  07450  

©2024 Bergen County Moms, LLC. All Rights Reserved.  

 


